
On November 6th, 2025, at the historic Saint John’s Resort in Plymouth, MI, we will 
be hosting an invite-only, intimate community gathering premiere for the Detroit PBS 
documentary, The Calling.

Saint John’s Resort has a rich history that begins in the late 1940’s when it  started as the 
St. John’s Provincial Seminary for the Archdiocese of Detroit. Now under the direction and 
leadership of the Pulte Family Charitable Foundation, Saint John’s Resort includes a hotel, 
unique wedding & event spaces, multiple restaurants, and a championship golf complex. 
Part of their “Humanitarian Hotels” initiative, 100% of their net profits are donated to 
educational and humanitarian initiatives from Metro Detroit and around the globe.

VIP RECEPTION: A private reception with light appetizers will be hosted in the resort’s 
Wine Grotto, followed by the film’s premiere in the Grand Ballroom.

Tickets for the VIP Reception and General Admission will be announced on September 2nd.

THIS FILM IS PRESENTED BY

The evening will be emceed by 
Mr. Chuck Gaidica, who will offer 
opening comments about the 
impact the sisters have had here 
in Michigan.


